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Gliding Wednesday June 6

Dear Parents/Guardians,

After the great success of our gliding night last year we have booked up again. We will be meeting 
at the Staffordshire Gliding Club in Seighford on June 6. Full details will sent out closer to the night.

The cost of the evening is £30 and is on a first come, first serve basis. Please send a £10 
(non-refundable) deposit along with the below form ASAP in order to secure your place.

As you may have noticed this activity will take place on a Wednesday rather than a Tuesday, 
regular Explorers will not be held on this week (June 5).

Many thanks

Gliding Wednesday June 6

Child’s name:

Child’s weight (KG):

Parent’s/Guardian’s signature:
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